"The Government of Bangladesh plans to have an
effective primary health care program for all its citizens
by the end of the century”, Mr. Clark said. "Canada is pleased
to be able to offer its assistance in meeting that goal”.
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For more information, contact:

Henry Heald
CIDA, Public Affairs Branch
Hull (819) 994-3818




